

Group Meeting #25

Date 14 September 2015
Time 12:00 pm
Location WT BCIS Project Room - WT501

Attendees

Jason Gerbes, Joshua Son, Paul Lee, Sean Young.

Minutes Recorder

Jason Gerbes.

Absences

None.

Meeting Agenda

- Discuss possible change to Group Member Roles.
 - Update Sean on development of the app UI.
 - Plan development tasks.
 - Discuss poster designs and ideas.
 - Share poster mockup idea.
-

7. Approval of minutes of last meeting

- 7.1. The group is in agreement that the minutes of the last meeting are an accurate record.
-

8. Status of prior meeting arrangements

- 8.1. Josh and Sean are still working on the group compact. One section is yet to be completed.
- 8.2. All research documents have been completed except one (in-page navigation by Sean and Paul)
- 8.3. All user stories for the GPS plugin have been completed. Sean will continue work on the stories for the Asset Bundling plugin. Josh will proofread and cross-check.
- 8.4. A working database has been created. Some questions remain around how to implement it.
- 8.5. Jason will continue development of the app UI.
- 8.6. Jason will create a mockup of the project poster.
-

3. Discussion of Project Development

- 3.1. Josh has been finding his tasks as part of the development team difficult to complete. Jason has suggested that Josh instead focuses on the development documentation and assists Jason with the app UI, poster and portfolio. The group is in agreement with this idea.
- 3.2. Josh will work with Sean to complete development diagrams and documentation.
- 3.3. Jason and Josh will work together to complete many of the tasks that the AUT marking team will be grading. By having two members focusing on these tasks, the group will be able to produce the GPS plugins for Luminary as well as satisfy AUT's marking team.
- 3.4. Paul and Sean are responsible for communicating with Alexis when questions arise.

3.5. Discussion about poster design:

- Sean believed that a landscape poster design would be better for our project as it is easier to read. Jason suggested that a landscape design may not be suitable as a lot of space would be lost by the top and bottom bars of the poster.
- Jason suggests that a portrait design is most appropriate. He says that it better matches with the portfolio website and past documentation. It will also allow for better demonstration of the AR content. The group agrees.
- Jason suggests that the poster's companion AR app would show a video of the prototype application UI. It would then provide a button to launch the app after the demonstration.

4. Meeting Arrangements

- 4.1. Josh and Sean will complete the group compact tonight.
- 4.2. Sean will complete the stories for the Asset Bundling plugin before Thursday.
- 4.3. Josh will proofread and cross-check the user stories that have already been written.
- 4.4. Paul will email Alexis tonight to get clarification about the SQLite database.
- 4.5. Jason will continue work on the portfolio, app UI and poster.
- 4.6. Josh will discuss the changes needed to the diagrams with Sean. He will work on a revision of the diagrams as needed before Thursday.
- 4.7. Jason will create a revision of the Group Member Roles (Version 3.0) to reflect the changes to the development team.

5. Adjournment of Meeting

- 5.1. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:45 pm.

6. Next Meeting

Date 17 September 2015
Time 11:00 am
Location To be decided.

We will meet with Alexis on Thursday to update him on development as ask any required questions.
